
 

  

 

 

    

Happy Hanukkah 

Hanukkah begins at sundown on Sunday, December 22nd. We will light our menorah and 
enjoy activities during this 8-day celebration. We will enjoy potato pancakes as a special 
lunch on Monday, December 23rd. 

Polar Express Parents Night Out  
On Friday, December 20th from 6-10pm, we invite our parents to enjoy dinner, friends, a 
movie, or just a quiet night in to relax. Meanwhile, your children will enjoy friends, Polar 
Express activities and dinner in a safe, familiar and encouraging environment.  

Fee:  $35.00 Pre-School (3 and up) 
$40.00 Infant/Toddler (under 3) 

Sibling price (any child under 3) $65.00 
Sibling price (both children over 3) $60.00 

 

Christmas Caroling with James Harris 
On Tuesday, December 10th, James Harris, a local musician, will carol and play music 
throughout the school! The children will gather together to enjoy musical instruments and 
Christmas lyrics to celebrate the joy of the season.    
 

Christmas Gala with Santa 

On Monday, December 16th, Santa will be visiting Precious Memories Preschool of Sandy 
Hollow and have a gift for each of the children! Always the most popular visitor of the year, 
Santa will be greeted with smiles, huge joyful hearts and wide eyes filled with wonderment.  
 
 
 
 
 
 

School Snow Policy 

Precious Memories Preschool of Sandy Hollow makes every effort to maintain operation 
during most weather conditions.  In the event conditions have been labeled a state of 
emergency or a blizzard, the center will close for the safety of our children, their families, 
and our staff.  In keeping with this policy, we may opt to delay the opening of the center or 
close earlier in the afternoon if we feel that conditions are not safe.  All school closings or 
delays due to extreme weather conditions will be announced on television station NBC 
CT/WVIT. We will also make every effort to change the center answering machine; as well as, 
post information on our website. 
 

Gentle Reminder to Our Families 

• If you have not had your child vaccinated for influenza, please make an appointment 
and provide documentation to the main office. If your child has been vaccinated and you 
have not brought in documentation, please do so. Documentation must be submitted by 
January 1st, 2020. Thank you for your cooperation.  
• Please make sure you have appropriate (cold) weather attire in your child’s cubby. We 
generally always go outside unless the weather doesn’t allow us.  
• Please make sure you bring in snow gear for snowy days (hats, gloves, boots, snow 
pants, etc.).    

 Tuesday, December 10th     

Christmas Caroling with  

James Harris 

 Monday, December 16th     

Christmas Gala and Visit with 

Santa 

 Tuesday, December 17th     

Magic of Music 

 Friday, December 20th      

Parents Night Out  

 Tuesday, December 24th     

Merry Christmas Eve- 

Center Closes at 1pm 

 Wednesday, December 25th     

Merry Christmas-  

Center Closed 

 Tuesday, December 31st       

Happy New Year’s Eve-  

Center Closes at 4pm  

 Wednesday, January 1st  

Happy New Years- 

Center Closed 
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